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Circular no-OS/14/25-26 

Date-05.07.25 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to introduce a special Reading Period initiative – DEAR (Drop Everything 

and Read) for our students of Classes III to IX, starting Monday,07th July 2025 till 18th July 

2025. 

This initiative aims to encourage independent reading habits among our young learners and 

foster a lifelong love for books. 

 

Key Guidelines: 

 • Students are requested to bring their own reading material – such as 

storybooks, magazines, or newspapers. 

 • Alternatively, they may also issue books from the school library. 

 • A dedicated reading period will be observed daily, during which students will 

“drop everything and read” in a quiet and focused manner. 

 

We seek your cooperation in ensuring your child comes prepared with appropriate reading 

material. Let’s work together to build a generation of joyful readers! 

 

Warm regards, 

Team Open Sky 


